MISSIONARIES OF THE MONTH:
Ben & Julie Jensen

g Ben and Julie are MTW missionaries serving in Japan's third largest metro
area, Nagoya. They lead the university student ministry at Nisshin Christ
Church and Ben is also serving as the team leader of the MTW Nagoya
Church-Planting Team. The Jensens enjoy hosting meals and Bible studies
for students and also doing discipleship studies for new believers. Ben
preaches at Nisshin Church and serves as an ordained pastor. Besides
building up the Nisshin Church, the Nagoya Team supports a group of be-
lievers in Otobashi with plans for that group to become a future church plant.

Besides regular weekly Hospi meetings with dinner, games, and a short Gospel message, we also
hosted a new form of outreach over the summer, Hospi Worship Nights. It seemed the students com-
ing in the doors didn’t really know what to expect at “Worship Night,” but they quickly were drawn to
the warmth and light they felt among the Christians worshipping and welcoming them in.

Praises:
-We are so thankful for God’s grace and provision in a successful summer of ministry!

-MTW Retreat — Our family was blessed to get to participate in the MTW Asia-Pacific Area Retreat. It
was truly a wonderful and refreshing time of spiritual encouragement and fellowship.

Prayer Requests:
-Pray for K-San (a Hospi student & new believer) who is doing baptism prep classes with Ben. Pray
that his faith would continue to be rooted firmly in his heart as he takes the next steps.

-Pray for Ben as he preaches; he has been giving benedictions and leading communion in Japanese;
his next step is to preach his entire sermon in Japanese, which he will do starting in October.

-Pray for Nagoya Christian School (the small missionary-family-focused school that our
team started). Pray for spiritual growth, kindness and tenderness toward one another.

-Please pray for our youngest son, Axel, as he will be returning to his Japanese pre-
school after a long summer break at home.

%
-Pray for our teammates, Alex and Heather May Jordan and their 4 children, who are OakHlllS
raising support to come to Nagoya.
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